
Sheila’s Soup 
The Lenten 
lunches return to 
St Edward’s every 

Friday during Lent,  
beginning on Friday 28th 
February. Funds raised will 
go to the Lenten Project, 
which this year is the 
Woburn Sands Night 
Shelter. John Fulton will be 
at both St Edward’s 
Masses this weekend, 15th 
and 16th February, to talk 
about the Night Shelter. 
Make a note to come and 
support this important 
project.  
 

Global Healing Group 
Meeting 

The Cluster Global Healing 
Group will be meeting on 
Wednesday 19th February, 
at 3pm at the Church of 
Christ the Cornerstone.  
The aim of the group is to 
put into action the 
messages of the Bishop’s 
Global Healing films which 
can be viewed at: 
www.ourcommonhome.co.uk  
For further information 
please email: 
vrbell18@yahoo.co.uk 
 
Lift required St Edward’s 
There is an elderly lady 
who would like to attend 
Mass in St Edward’s 
Church, however she has  
no transport, if anyone 
would be able to help  
please see Berni Quinn or 
contact the Cluster Office. 

 
Traidcraft Stall 

The Traidcraft  stall will be 
open in St Mary’s Church 
Hall, on 29th February and 
1st March after Masses. 

 
Life Teen 

 
 

 
 

Dear Friends, 
This weekend we welcome 
 Fr Stanley.  Because of the 
number of churches in our 
Cluster, it might be a while 
before you get to meet him, 
but I hope you will take the 
opportunity to welcome him 

when you do.  
With blessings, 

Fr Francis 
 

Studying 
Fr Brendan is now away 
for 3 weeks whilst he 
continues his studies and 
takes his exams in Leuven, 
Belgium. Please 
remember  him in your 
prayer. 

 
Open house  

On any Monday between 
5.30pm and 7.30pm in the 
Cluster Office, (St 
Augustine’s, Langcliffe 
Drive, Heelands). Each of 
the Priests and the 
Administrator are usually 
available to speak about 
anything, and deal with 
administrative tasks for all 
of our Parishes. There is 
no  need to make an 
appointment, you can just 
pop in. 

 
Weekday Masses 

 
 
 
 

 There will be no Mass 
on Tuesday 18th 
February at St Mary’s 
at 10am or on Friday 
21st February at St 
Bede’s at 10am. 

 

 There is a daily Mass 
from Monday to 
Friday at St Edward’s 
Church Shenley 
Church End at 9.30am, 
in the Chapel. 

Rest  In Peace 
 

 

Please pray for those who 
have died recently 
especially: 

 William Jeffrey RIP, 
whose funeral service 
will take place on 
Tuesday 18th February 
at 12.30pm in St 
Augustine’s Church,  

 Terence Glancy RIP, 
whose funeral service 
will take place on 
Friday 28th February at 
11.30am, in the Oak 
Chapel at Crownhill 
Crematorium. 

 Jacek Swietojanski RIP, 
whose funeral service 
will take place on on 
Tuesday 3rd March at 
12.30pm at St 
Augustine’s Church. 

Receiving Communion in 
Hospital  

If you, or a 
member of 
your family, 
are going to 
be in Milton Keynes 
University Hospital and 
would like to receive 
Communion, please 
contact the hospital 
chaplaincy on 01908 
996061, who will  be more 
than happy to  
visit and arrange for you to 
receive Holy Communion. 

 
Church Rotas 

 New revised rotas EMC 
rotas are available at St 
Marys Church. 

 New Readers , 
Eucharistic Ministers 
and Refreshment Rotas 
are available at St 
Edwards. 

Churches 

 St Augustine’s,                       
Langcliffe Drive, 
Heelands, MK13 7PL 

 St Bede’s,                                      
High Street, Newport 
Pagnell, MK16 8EN 

 Christ the King,                            

Frithwood Crescent,  

       Kents Hill, MK7 6HQ 

 St Edward’s 
       Burchard Crescent, 
       Shenley Church End 
       MK5 6DX 

 St Mary’s,                                    
Aspley Hill, Woburn 
Sands,  MK17 8NN 

 Our Lady of Lourdes,                        
St Pauls, Moorgate,          
Leadenhall, MK6 5NA 

 Christ the Cornerstone, 
Saxon Gate,  MK9 2ES 

 

Clergy Team 

 
Priests 
  
Fr Francis Higgins  
Francis@mk-cluster.co.uk 
 
Fr Brendan Seery  
Brendan@mk-cluster.co.uk 
 
Fr Stanley 
 
Fr Pius Amoako 
Pius@mk-cluster.co.uk 

(In Residence) 
 
Deacons  
 
Rev Klaus Reidel  
Rev Jon Walls 
 
St Barnabas Cluster Office 

 
Administrator 
Gillian McIntyre 
 
Administrative Assistant 
Emily Elvin 
 
Office  hours:  
9.30am to 5.30pm  
Monday to Friday 
 
Address:    
Cluster Office 
1 Langcliffe Drive, Heelands,     
MK13 7PL 
 
e-mail:  
Office@mk-cluster.co.uk 
Telephone: 01908 221228 
   

 

St Barnabas Cluster of Parishes 

Parish St Bernadette’s Primary School  St Monica’s Primary School St Paul’s Secondary School 

Schools: Monkston Park   Neath Hill   Leadenhall 

 01908 692438   01908 606966  01908 669735 
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Life Teen 
 
 
 
The next Life Teen session 
for all our young saints in 
training is on Friday 21st 
February from 7.pm to 
8.30pm. The group is held 
at Our Lady of Lourdes 
and is aimed at young 
people aged between 11 
and 17 years. 
 

Youth Ministry 
Conference 2020 

If you are interested in 
helping our young people 
grow in holiness and 
deeper in love with God 
and His Church then the 
Youth Ministry 
Conference is for you! It 
will take place on 
Saturday 7th March 10am 
- 3.30pm at the Holy 
Ghost Pastoral Centre in 
Luton. For more details 
and to book, please go to 
www. nymo. org/
conference. 

 
St Paul’s Theology Talk 

Our very own Fr Brendan 
will be presenting a talk 
on the spiritual 
significance of 
pilgrimage in the 21st 
century - reflecting on his 
own pilgrimage to 
Santiago de Compostella 
last year. The talk will take 
place on the 23rd March 
at 7pm at St Paul's school.  
 
Milton Keynes University 

Hospital 
During Lent we will 
celebrate Mass in the 
Hospital, each Monday 
lunchtime at 12.30pm in 
the Hospital Chapel, 
which is in the Blue Zone, 
level 1, commencing 
Monday 2nd March. 
Everyone is welcome to 
attend staff, patients, 
visitors or parishioners.   
We will begin with a Mass 
on Ash Wednesday, 26th 
February, with distribution 
of ashes at 12.30pm. 

 
 

Liturgies for the Week 
Beginning 16th February 2020 

 
Saturday   (Vigil) 
5pm  Christ the Cornerstone  
 Reconciliation   
5.30pm  Christ the Cornerstone 
 Esther Dias RIP 
 
6.30pm St Mary’s 
 People of the Parish  
 
6.30pm St Edward’s 
   
Sunday    Sixth Sunday of the Year 
8.30am St Augustine’s 
  
9am  St Bede’s 
 Danny O’Sullivan RIP 
 
9.30am  Our Lady of Lourdes 
 Francis Motajo RIP 
 
10am St Edward’s 
 Godfrey Mwandemele  RIP 
    
11am St Mary’s 
 Canon Stan Condon RIP 
  
11.30am St Augustine’s  
 Maureen Hickey RIP 
 Pauline Burton Int 
  
11.30am Christ the King 
 Peter Anugwom RIP 
 Chimromma Elelegu RIP
  
2pm St Augustine’s (Polish) 
 
5pm Cranfield University 
  
6.30pm  St Augustine’s 
   
Monday The Seven Holy Servites 
9.30am Christ the King 
  
12.30pm Christ the Cornerstone 
  
Tuesday 
9.30am St Augustine’s 
 Louise Amoah RIP 
 
10am  St Mary’s—No Mass 
 
12.30pm St Augustine’s 
 Funeral Service of William 
 Jeffrey RIP 
 
Wednesday    
9.30am St Augustine's 
 Eve Barry RIP 
 
12.30pm Christ the Cornerstone
 Jefferey Kojo Wiafe RIP 
 
Thursday  
9.30am  St Augustine’s  
 Enid and Peter Andrews RIP 
 
10.00am  St Mary’s  
 Tony Bull RIP 
 
Friday St Peter Damian 
10am  St Bede’s—No Mass 
  
6pm  St Augustine’s Exposition 
 and Reconciliation  
7pm St Augustine’s 
`   
Saturday St PETER’S CHAIR 
10am Our Lady of Lourdes  
    Followed by Reconciliation 

Last weekend’s collection:Last weekend’s collection:  

  
St Augustine’s :  St Augustine’s :    £1,186.71£1,186.71  
St Bede’s:            St Bede’s:              £429.94£429.94  
Christ the King:    Christ the King:      £462.98£462.98  
St Edward’s:       St Edward’s:         £735.69£735.69    
St Mary’s:             St Mary’s:               £515.64£515.64  
Our Lady of Lourdes Our Lady of Lourdes   
and Cornerstone: and Cornerstone:   £805.18£805.18  

((Amounts include standing orders)Amounts include standing orders)  

  
Thank you for your generosity.   Thank you for your generosity.     

https://www.facebook.com/19895907944/posts/10157059507592945?d=n&sfns=mo  

World Day of Prayer  
Friday 6th March 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This year’s services have 
been prepared by 
women from Zimbabwe. 
 

 There will be a 
service at the Church 
of Christ the 
Cornerstone at 
12.30pm to 1.30pm. 
The organisers are in 
need of people to 
participate, if you 
would like to be 
involved, please 
contact Rosemary 
Kearsey, 01908 
373263 or email 
rosemary.kearsey@bt
openworld.com or 
Diane Philips at 
aaronandalexnan@ 

      hotmail.com 
 

 There will be a an  
Service, led by 
Churches Together in 
Woburn Sands at St 
Mary’s Church, 
Woburn Sands at 
7.pm, with 
refreshments served 
after the service. 

 

 There will be a  
Service  at All Saints 
Church, Milton 
Keynes Village,  at 
7.30pm, with  
refreshments 
following the service. 

 

 There will be service 
led by Churches 
Together in Newport 
Pagnell in St Luke’s 
Church, Wolverton 
Road, (opposite the 
Red House, at 
7.30pm.  

 

For more information 
please visit: wwdp.org.uk  

Palm Sunday 
Traditionally  we 
burn the old 
palms from last 
year to make the 
Ash that we 
receive on Ash 

Wednesday. Could all 
parishioners please bring 
in last years palms, for 
the next two weekends, 
so that the ash can be 
produced for this year’s 
services on  26th 
February 2020. 
 

Counters Needed at 
Christ the King  

New counters are needed 
to count the collection 
following Sunday Mass. If 
you would like to 
volunteer please contact 
the Cluster Office on 
01908 221228 or email, 
office@mk-cluster.co.uk 

 
CAFOD Supporters’ Event  
 
 
 
The event is being held 
next Saturday 22nd 
February, in St 
Augustine’s Church, 
Heelands, MK13 7PL. 
CAFOD’s Director, 
Christine Allen, will be 
speaking about her 
experience of visiting our 
partners and giving input 
at global events. The 
event starts at 10:30am to 
1.30pm (coffee/tea from 
10am with shared lunch 
at 1.30pm). Please let 
CAFOD know if you are 
going to attend  by 
calling 01494 863777 or 
email 
northampton@cafod.org.uk. 

https://www.facebook.com/19895907944/posts/10157059507592945?d=n&sfns=mo
mailto:northampton@cafod.org.uk
http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/World_Day_of_Prayer

